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Industry Advisory from the Building & Safety Department 

Electronic Notification of Inspection Holdovers 

August 3, 2015 

  

 

Effective September 1, 2015, we will be able to notify customers daily about 

inspection holdovers via email.     

 

If your jobsite superintendent or anyone working with inspections would like to be 

notified about inspection holdovers on your project, please contact our office or 

fill out the bottom of this notice with your permit number, the name of the person 

to be contacted and the person’s email address.     

 

Emails will be sent out mid-afternoon every day to notify those customers whose 

inspections will be held over to the next morning.  Holdover inspections will 

continue to receive priority by receiving inspections the next morning. 

 

The hours of operation at the DSC are Monday-Thursday from 7:00 am – 5:00pm. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

*Please note that all the information requested below is required for email 

notification.  All relevant permit numbers must be listed for the notice to work. 

 

Permit(s) #__________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Name  _______________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Email(s)______________________________________________________ 
 

 

This information may be emailed to OTCPermits@lasvegasnevada.gov;  

faxed to (702) 382-1240; or submitted in person to the Building Information Desk 

(Counter #1) on the First Floor of the DSC (Development Services Center) at 333 

N. Rancho Drive, Las Vegas, NV 89106.    If you have questions, please contact us 

at (702) 229-6251. 
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